
P R I N C I P A L ' S  M E S S A G E

Dear Wilson HS Family,

Our Mighty Mule Football Team's incredible playoff run ended at the
Division III LA City Section Championship against Crenshaw HS on
Friday, November 25th.  Our team played with discipline, courage,
character.  We are so proud!  We have been all season long.  Their
playoff run, and their work to get us back to a city championship after
26 years, inspired us and further united us! Thank you to all the staff
who came out to support our Amazing Mighty Mules!

Congratulations to Coach Lu and his coaching staff!

WOODROW WILSON HS

V  1 .  I S S U E  1 4  -  N O V E M B E R  2 8 ,  2 0 2 2

V I S I O N

G R E G O R I O  V E R B E R A

O U R  V I S I O N  I S  T O  C R E A T E
A N  A C A D E M I C A L L Y

R I G O R O U S  S C H O O L  O F
I N T E R N A T I O N A L  M E R I T

W H E R E  A L L  S T A K E H O L D E R S
F U N C T I O N  A S  A  C O H E S I V E

A N D  C O L L A B O R A T I V E
L E A R N I N G  C O M M U N I T Y  T O

E N S U R E  T H A T  A L L  S T U D E N T S
S U C C E E D  A S

K N O W L E D G E A B L E ,  E T H I C A L
A N D  C A R I N G  C I T I Z E N S  O F

T H E  W O R L D .



A C A D E M I C S  &
A T T E N D A N C E

B U I L D I N G
C A P A C I T Y

Making Writing Manageable

Acceleration Days

To accelerate learning and performance
across all metrics, every teacher needs
to be a teacher of writing.  Literacy is a
school-wide effort at Wilson High
School.

As discussed at our PD sessions, revision
and publishing is an important part of
the writing process. Kelly Gallagher is a
renowned high school teacher and
writing expert that offers practical and
effective practices to get students
writing daily, while keeping the grading
load manageable for teachers.  One
such practice is the STAR Revision
method.  Click to the image to learn
more.  

December 19th and 20th will be Acceleration
Days.  Students and staff have the option of
participating.  

During the day, students will receive academic
support and college and career guidance.

Students may also be able to make improvements
on their grades from this current semester.  Details
are forthcoming.

Teachers, please encourage students with grades
lower than a C in your class to attend and take
advantage of this opportunity.

https://thegoldfishbowl.edublogs.org/2013/12/07/revision-before-redrafting/
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Connecting Schooling to Careers

Seven of our own Fire Cadets participated in and
successfully completed the LAFD Youth Fire
Program.  Three of our student earned top honors at
the graduation ceremony on Saturday November
19th.  It's impressive to see our cadets' skills and
leadership on full display. Thank you Coach Griff
for the tremendous work you do with our students.

TCAP students on a trip to the Science Museum. 
 Students explored careers in science and in planetary
defense.  Thank you Ms. Leon and Ms. Quimiro!



E N V I R O N M E N T
Friendship Week and Chalk it Up to Joy



F A M I L Y ,  S T A F F  A N D
C O M M U N I T Y  E N G A G E M E N T
Mule Closet Connects School and Community

The culmination fo many years of work, the
Wilson Mule Closet was officially inaugurated
at a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on Friday,
November 18th.  After words from Ms.
Seamans, and the amazing Parent Center
Staff, Ms. Gutierrez-Aviles did the honors of
cutting the ribbon just moments after learning
that the Mule Closet has been dedicated to
her, as the originator of the vision for a space
on campus where students and families in
need can come to have their needs met, with
respect and dignity. That's the Wilson way.


